Department of English
Notice

A teachers -guardians' meet will be held on 25th May
(Saturday) at 11.30 am in the Department (Room -305).

All parents/guardians are requested to attend the
meeting to discuss the ward's academic performance and
response in class . [ for 2.8 Sl Womown |
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Prof.Arpita Chakrabarti,
Co-ordinator,

Department of English,

Asansol Girls” College.



